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January 29, 1975

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 4, Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

We have long recognized the special status of Life Membership in 
the National Audubon Society, representing, as it does, a strong 
and important nucleus of our membership body. Considerable 
thought was given to some form of certificate as a visible expression 
of our gratitude to those who hold this type of membership.

It gives us great pleasure therefore to enclose your own certificate 
of Life Membership. We hope you will enjoy having this formal 
evidence of your personal support and involvement in furthering 
our great objectives.

Sincerelv.
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